
Lenzie Tennis Club (SCIO) 200 Club  

Charity Number SC0496633 

Licence Number L&A071 

 

Lenzie Tennis Club wishes to continue to raise funds to improve the Clubhouse, particularly the toilets, 

and hope that members, parents, and friends, will continue to support the 200 Club during 2020/2021, 

in raising funds.  Members of the 200 Club must be 16 years or older.  Owing to Covid restrictions which 

look to continue for the foreseeable future, this will probably be the only fund-raising event that the 

Club can hold in the coming twelve months.  

Membership costs £15 per year.  Up to fifty per cent of the monies raised will be returned as prizes to 

lucky winners.  There will be a draw each month at committee meetings, with a grand draw prize of at 

least £150 to be held on Finals Day in September 2021.  Minimum prizes are £25 per month twelve 

times per year.  Prize money will increase depending on the number of tickets sold. 

In the last year we raised £1125 for Club funds and paid out total prize money of £450.  Twelve 

members won prizes of £25, with one lucky winner receiving £150.  Funds raised were spent on 

trimming trees around the courts (court 4 trees scheduled) and additional costs for Covid cleaning. 

To sign up, complete the details shown below, and email to my.lizhunter@gmail.com .  Transfer 

payment to the Tennis Club bank account: 826913 50449366. Please ensure you put your name in the 

reference followed by 200 Club.  Cheques, made payable to Lenzie Tennis Club (SCIO), or cash payments, 

can be given to Alison Skipp or any committee member.  You will be allocated a number by the 200 Club.  

Winners will be notified by phone, text or email, and winning numbers will be posted on social media 

and in the Clubhouse. 
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